
 

 

 

 

 

The Rt Hon Karen Bradley MP 

Secretary of State for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport 

100 Parliament Street,  

London, 

SW1A 2BQ                                                                                    2 August 2017 

 

Dear Secretary of State  

Review of S4C 

I wrote to you on 17 July to explain that the National Assembly’s Culture, Welsh 

Language and Communications Committee has been holding an Inquiry into the 

future of S4C.   

I explained that we hoped to publish our Inquiry report in August.  I am pleased to 

tell you that the report will be published tomorrow and I enclose a copy of it for 

your information.  

As I said in my last letter, the Committee is disappointed that it has been so long 

since the last review of S4C in 2004. The review now planned by your Department 

needs to start soon and conclude its work urgently. Our report contains a range of 

recommendations that I hope will be fully considered as part of that review.  

I also asked whether you would be prepared to meet me when, or soon after, our 

report is published so that I can present to you our main findings. I look forward 

to receiving your reply on this point and I hope you will be able to respond 

positively. 

I am copying this letter to the Secretary of State for Wales and to the Chair of the 

S4C Authority for information. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Bethan Jenkins AM 

Chair 


